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January 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Visit to Fort Nelson 
 

As part of our ‘Dig for Victory’ topic this term, Year 5 will be learning how World War II affected 
Portsmouth and the rest of the country.  To support this learning, we have arranged for a trip to Fort 
Nelson on Wednesday, 26th January 2022.  We will be travelling by coach and aim to leave school at 
9:30am, returning in time for the usual end of day dismissal. The cost of this trip will be met by the 
school.  
 
During our visit, the children will take part in three interactive workshops led by Fort Nelson staff, 
which we hope will aid their history learning as well as providing a stimulus for cross-curricular writing 
opportunities in school. 
 

School uniform must be worn on the upper body, together with jeans or jogging bottoms and robust, 
practical footwear (trainers are acceptable). We will be outside for a large part of the day so a warm 
waterproof coat, gloves, scarf and hat will be necessary. 
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle in a backpack/drawstring bag. If your 
child receives free school meals and requires a packed lunch, please let us know in advance. Thank 
you. 
 
We are really looking forward to this trip and hope the children are too. 
 
With best wishes 

 
 
 
 

Mr Good                   Miss Salt 
 
 


